Thursday Notice

Jiggi Public School

1093 Jiggi Rd Jiggi NSW 2480

T 6688 8221 F 6688 8360 jingi-p school@det.nsw.edu.au Principal- Mrs Michelle Stroud-Watts

Term 4 - Week 8

Learning for Life



Thursday, 26 November 2015

Students of the week



Diamond Class



Opals

Calendar

Week 9 - 2015

Monday 30th Nov to 4th Dec Swimming 1-2pm

The Summit Pool

Friday 4th Dec 11am Farewell Morning Tea

for Linda

Friday 4th Dec Interrelate Year 6

Goolmangar PS

Week 10 - 2015

Monday 7th Dec Interrelate Year 6

Goolmangar PS

Week 11 - 2015

Wednesday 16th Dec Special Day

Last Day Term 4

AFL

Thanks to all the parents who came to the last AFL session and played a game with the kids. We all had so much fun. I'm thinking we should do this every year but perhaps in term 2 or 3 when it's a bit cooler. An annual parents v's students football match? Let's talk about it at the next P&C meeting.

Presentation night

Thanks to everyone who came along to watch our fabulous Jiggi Gems. They were amazing yet again. They had so much fun preparing for last night. Congratulations to all our award recipients. If you didn't win this year then strive for next year. A big part of life is learning how to deal with disappointment and



making a plan for next time. Thanks Jiggi Valley for another great community event.

Linda Farewell

We are having a farewell for Linda next Friday 4th
December at 11am. Everyone is welcome to come
along and say good bye to a very special staff member
who has been so well loved for so many years. I'm sure
it will be a sad day for all of us but we wish Linda the
very best and hope that she continues to be the happy,
inspiring person she is. We love you Linda.

Special Day

We are having a special end of year day on our last day of school. We will be travelling by bus to the movies, having a shared lunch at the Mandarin Palace then off to the park for a play. Cost for lunch, movie and bus is \$31.50 per student. We are asking parents to pay \$25 for the first child, \$20 for the second and \$10 for the third. If you are experiencing financial difficulties please complete the attached student assistance form.

We need numbers and payment by the 10th of December so we can confirm bookings for the movies and restaurant.

Clubs

I'm putting the feelers out to see how many parents are interested in coming in and running a small 'clubs' group in term 1. I've already had one parent interested in doing craft. If you think you could give up one hour a week for 5 weeks next term please let me know which day you are available and what activity you would like to do. I'm wondering if some of the older siblings or past students would be interested in coming in as their volunteer work. Drop me an email and let me know what you think. Michelle.stroud-watts@det.nsw.edu.au it would be from 2 to 3pm.

Swimming

Next week all students will be traveling by bus to The Summit for swimming lessons every day in week 9. They will need swimmers, towel and goggles in a plastic bag clearly marked with their names.

Have a great week everyone. I won't be going to Ballina during the last two weeks of this term. I'm looking forward to spending some extra time with my beautiful Gems.

Mrs Stroud-Watts Principal

Diamonds

Monte: I like getting into my costume and being on stage. I saw Santa in Mrs Mac's car. I think he was hiding the Iollies.

Georgia: "I thought it was the best performance we have had ever." The Heal & Toe Polka was fun. Lilly-Eva: It was a really fun night. Every time I looked at my parents, they were smiling so proudly at me.

Joey: I felt nervous but better when it was over!

Jahmin: I enjoyed the food!!

Callam: I got 3 lollipops and lollies from Santa! Digby L: Everyone kept laughing at my moustache!

It tickled!

Tuckshop

Rostered for Monday 7th December 2015 Baking – Nerida Serving: Nerida

P&C News

Thank you to everyone for a fantastic evening last night! The kids put on an excellent show! There was so much amazing food, great to see everyone.

The raffle winners were...
Uni gym family pass - Kirsty Langdon
\$250 Tupperware voucher - Tess Koning
Brads butchery voucher - Onno Oort
Farmer Charlie's voucher - Gerry Grace
Christmas hamper - Kylie Hanney
Beauty hamper from Southside Pharmacy- Maree
Bracker

Congratulations all!

Thanks to everyone for supporting the raffle and everything else throughout the year. It has enabled us to do a lot for the kids and their great little school.

Many thanks, Angela Quinn P&C















